1509 GOVERNMENT STREET
MOBILE, ALABAMA 36604

March 28, 1973

Mr, Carl W, Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Carl,

our report of our Tuesday morning, January 16, 1973
"

Y
programming was correct,

Our thousand-watt Collins transmitter must have been

behaving nicely that day.

Thank you for the interesting paper:on your hobbyof
"DXing."

Sincerely,

Ron C. Meyer
Program Director
WMOB Radio

205/478-6345



